Water Committee Meeting

February 01, 2017

Members Present: John Raymond, Mollie Wilkins

Public Present: Chris Shepard, David Smelker

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM

Received and reviewed Water Accounts Receivable Report courtesy of Kathy Kunde.

Received water sample LG96210 for January with a "not detected" result for coliform organisms.

Received water monitoring schedule for 2017

Cross Connection Report due by March 31

Annual Pumpage Report due by March 31

Consumer Confidence Report due by July 1

Chris Shepard will be attending a Cross Connection Seminar on February 22, 2017

Voluntary Partial Chemical test was received for water system. Awaiting results from Russ Yarger.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:05 PM